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   DRIVE 25 

SOME TREES AVAILABLE FOR PLANTING IN 

RIGHT-OF-WAY…….ACT NOW! As part of the 

beautification effort  in the City of Winter Springs, our community has 

the opportunity to plant some trees in the area between the sidewalk 

and the street.  A grant from the city would pay for the trees, after 

which the community would be responsible for the planting. 

Subsequent care, including feeding, trimming and maintenance 

will be the responsibility of the individual homeowner in front of 

whose property the tree is planted.  We envision an appearance that 

would be similar to the area along Seneca Blvd between the south 

entrance and Winter Springs Blvd.  The city budget for this project is 

limited, but if you are interested in participating, please contact Board 

Member Wally White by email at walcan@bellsouth.net . 

IS YOUR STREETLIGHT OUT ………OR IS IT 

FLICKERING?  FIX IT WITH A CALL.  Call 1-800-

700-8744, provide the light pole number and location.  By email, 

contact Progress Energy Florida at : 

www.progress-energy.com/custservice/flares/index.asp   

Keep in mind that street lights come on on individual sensors, and 

that two adjoining lights may not come on at the same time.   
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